


12 June

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers
Kia Ora Koutou.

We have had a wide range of illness across the school, with many of our teachers also catching the 
bugs.  I have been proud of the way our children continue to be the best they can be when relievers 
are teaching them. We are lucky to have a consistent group of relief teachers who enjoy being in 
our classrooms.  

Children may talk of Whaea Maya, Matua Vin, Mrs Wilson, Mrs Lane, Mrs Bradley and Mrs Mangin, 
who are our most frequent relievers and know our children well.

Thank you for keeping your children at home when they are sick as it does limit the spread of 
winter bugs.  

Head Lice
Head Lice seem to be hanging around at the moment.  Regular checking of your child’s hair is 
important.  If you need support, let the office know.

Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dates to Remember - Term 2

Friday 5 July Term 2 Ends

Monday 22 July Term 3 
Starts

Sports Draw:
Bankwood Stars vs St Joseph’s Y5 

Netball Y5/6
Thursday 13 June,  Court 3, Minogue 
Park, Frankton at 4.45 pm.  Could all 
players please be there by 4.15pm.

Scholastic Book Club 
Last day for orders is 
Thursday 20th June.

Reports

We are currently in the process of reviewing 
the end of year reports.  It would be useful to 
know what information parents and whanau 
would like to be given about their child.  

Please email Toni at: 
tholford@bankwood.school.nz or drop in to 
see her at the office if you have any 
suggestions.


